<u>Conn Magnet Elementary School</u> 2020-2021 Classroom Environment Request Form

Dear Conn Magnet Elementary School Families,

All students benefit from a warm, nurturing learning environment that includes enough structure for children to meet expectations and learn successfully. At Conn Magnet Elementary, we are fortunate to have teachers who consistently provide such a setting.

Each year, there are numerous considerations that must be made to form balanced and heterogeneous classrooms. The merits of your request will be considered along with the needs of the entire grade level to form classrooms that provide the most productive learning environment for all students.

Please answer the following questions to describe your child's unique needs that require special placement considerations. Please complete the form digitally and then email the form back to our Data Manager, Renee Pearl repearl@wcpss.net, by Friday, June 19, 2020. Please note email requests sent to administration will not be accepted.

Thank you,

Gabriel Chidester Principal

Student Name: Name of parent completing this form: 2020 – 2021 Grade Level:

- 1. Please describe your child's unique learning needs.
- 2. Please describe the classroom environment that you believe will meet your child's unique learning needs.
- 3. Please list any additional information that should be considered in your child's placement. **Do not list specific teacher names.**